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NOTICE FROM THE 
DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLOR’S 

(ACADEMIC AND INTERNATIONAL) OFFICE 
UNIVERSITI UTARA MALAYSIA 

 

 
LATEST INFORMATION REGARDING 

UNDERGRADUATE CLASSES 
AFTER A212 MID-SEMESTER VACATION 

 

Referring to the University’s decision through the announcement made on 
18 February 2022 regarding the conduct of courses for Semester A212 which 
shall be conducted online for the first five (5) weeks of study from 27 March 
to 28 April 2022, the University Management has decided to continue 
conducting online lectures for a period of one week, that is, up to the sixth 
(6th) week which starts from 8 to 14 May 2022. Face-to-face lectures (for 
courses that have been set to face-to-face teaching) will only begin on 16 
May 2022. 
 
This is to give time for students to return to campus and participate in the 
process of Teaching and Learning (T&L) in a hybrid manner after the mid-
semester break. 
 
All parties are requested to take appropriate action to ensure that the T&L 
process runs smoothly. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention 
 
 
 
Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor  
(Academic and International) 
Universiti Utara Malaysia 
 
14 April 2022 


